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REVIEW UPDATE

Since the Review started in September 2022, 1,987
families have joined the Review. We have now held 189
individual family meetings. o P Mercure Nottingham
The next Family Meeting will take place on Saturday 19th [=% Sherwood Hotel

October, at the Mercure Nottingham Sherwood Hotel. If : 296 Mansfield Road
NG5 2BT

you would like to attend, you can either join us in the
morning 10am-12, or in the afternoon 1-3pm. There will be a
free to use creche service provided. Please confirm your
attendance via email, and let us know if you’d like to use
the creche: events@donnaockenden.com

This meeting will allow the Review team to give an update
on the progress of the Review, give you the opportunity
to ask questions in-person, and meet other families within
the Review.

CHARITY OF THE MONTH - MASIC

We are always looking for different ways to support families who are part of the Review. September’s
Charity of the Month is MASIC.

info@masic.org.uk el www.masic.org.uk Q il 7 4

RECENT MEDIA COVERAGE
MAS'C You may have seen Donna, Chair of the Review, in the media

e e Nt s recently, discussing the Trust’s Annual Public Meeting which
took place on Wednesday 18th September, or talking about
e - the CQC’s recent report ‘National review of maternity
M services in England 2022-24".

e The Review team have built a very good professional
relationship with the media who have helped raise the profile
of the Review, allowing more families to come forward thus
increasing the support families are able to access.

The Family Psychological Support Service (FPSS), can be contacted via email at: enquiries@fpssnottingham.co.uk
or by calling 0115 200 1000. Or, we can contact them on your behalf - email us at: support@donnaockenden.com



